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Ski Trip 2020 
There is a meeting for parents (and pupils) regarding the February half-term ski trip to Italy on Thursday 3 October 
at 5pm.  Please note that the amount of £760 should be paid by the end of this month.  Any queries 
email ski2020@kefw.org. 
 
 
Lost Property 
We currently have a large number of coats, belongings and full kit bags worth many thousands of pounds in lost 
property and in the bag store that was 'mislaid' by students last year. Does it belong to your son/daughter? If so 
please encourage your son/daughter to speak with a member of the site team or with Mr Overton. Parents are 
welcome to come into School on Wednesday 2nd October at 3.45 to claim lost possessions. Should this property 
not be reclaimed by close of play on Wednesday 2nd October, it will be donated to charity. 
 
 
Flamenco Workshop 
As part of our celebration of all languages this week, on Wednesday 2nd October 12.30-1.15pm in the Dance 
Studio, there will be a Spanish flamenco workshop for Year 11 and all 6th form students. No knowledge of Spanish 
or dancing required! Sign up on the sheet in the OS block.  
 
 
Bank Details 
Please be aware that we can no longer make reimbursements to parents via cheque. Please ensure that you have 
returned your bank details to the School Office if this affects you.  
 
 
Year 13 Oxbridge candidates 
Keble College, Oxford is running workshops on admissions tests and interviews for year 13 students who are 
applying to either Oxford or Cambridge University.  Five Ways is one of a small number of schools hosting one 
of these regional workshops on Friday 11th October, 4.30-6.30pm. 
 
The workshops will be open to students from all local schools.  All attendees (including Five Ways students) will 
need to register for a place using the online booking form either via Keble's website or using the following link: 
 
https://oxford.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/year-13-admissions-test-interview-workshop-booking-form 
 If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Tromans. 
 
 
Food Preparation and Nutrition Practical and Test Dates 
Tuesday 1st October  
Yr8A Pizza  
 
Wednesday 2nd October  
Yr7A Fruit Crumble  
Yr9 Savoury Bread Rolls 
 
Thursday 3rd October  
Yr7C Fruit Crumble  
 
Friday 4th October 
Yr10 Treacle Pudding  
Yr8B Potato Pie  
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